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 Important Dates 
 3/19/24 -  Bagel Day 
 3/18/24 -  Hazel Park Board Meeting - Webb’s Peer to Peer Program will be highlighted 
 3/21/24 -  Student of the Month Breakfast 7:30AM 
 3/22/24 -  Half day of School - Students dismissed @ 11:20AM 
 3/25/24-3/29/24 - Spring Break - No School 
 4/1/24 -  School Resumes after break 
 4/9/24 -  Half Day - Students dismissed at 11:20 - PM Records Day 
 4/25/24 -  Half Day - Students dismissed at 11:20 - Family/school Conferences 

 From the Principal 
 Dear Webb Families, 

 We had such a great reading month at Webb.  We kicked off reading month with our Leap 
 into Reading family event and each day we had special dress days to celebrate.  We held a 
 “Battle of the Books” where classes read and voted on favorite books until we got down to one 
 winner - which will be announced later this week.  We also had community members (Mayor 
 Leaks-May from Ferndale, Police Chief Emmi from Ferndale, Police Chief Bucholz from Hazel 
 Park, our Superintendent -Dr. Kruppe, Tammy McHenry - Hazel Park High School Principal, as 
 well as Hazel Park School Board Members Monica Rattee and Dawn Rice) come in to read with us 
 on Friday, March 15th.  This week we will finish up with some dress days and “pop into reading” 
 with some popcorn while we read on Friday.  What a great month it was!  We thank you all for 
 your support throughout the month.  Reading is so important that we don’t just do it all year 
 long, we celebrate it for a whole month.  We hope you will continue to make reading fun at home 
 and keep the kids reading over break and keep that habit going in your home.  It is critical for 
 the success of our kids. 
 Sincerely, 

 Principal, Webb Elementary 

 Bagels 
 Every Tuesday is bagel day at Webb.  Students and staff can buy bagels for $1 each.  The 
 flavors offered are cinnamon raisin, plain, salt & onion. 



 Reading Over Break 
 We will again be encouraging our students to read over break.  We will be sending home 
 reading logs for them to color each time they read for 30 minutes - we are hoping for 30 
 minutes per day.  If your child reads over break, fills out their log, has it signed by a 
 parent/guardian and turns it in to their teacher, then they will be eligible for a special 
 treat while they read during the week we return from break.  We hope all of our Webb 
 students will keep the practice going and get some reading in each day. 

 Lost & Found Items from Swim Night 
 Thanks to all of our families who attended the PTA swim night at HPHS on Friday. 
 Unfortunately, there were MANY items (towels, shoes, etc.) left in the pool area, locker 
 rooms and they gym area where we ate.  We have the items in the office for you to look 
 through.  Please come claim your items as soon as possible. 

 Ride Needed 
 We have a family in need of a ride to school for two students.  Parent has had an accident 
 and is unable to drive students to school, but was able to arrange a ride home for them.  If 
 anyone is coming from the area of 8 mile and VanDyke and is able to help out, please reach 
 out to the school office (248)658-5900 or email Mrs. Nastasi at 
 corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org  . 

 Bond Meetings 
 We have scheduled some 2024 Bond Proposal Informational School Bus Tours for our district. 
 Come and take the bus tour with us or follow along 
 in your car to get a guided tour on what is included 
 in the 2024 Bond Proposal that Hazel Park and 
 Ferndale residents will vote on May 7, 2024. 

 We also have three Community Meetings scheduled 
 to answer any questions you may have regarding the 
 bond. They last one is April 10 (Zoom – 11 am to 
 12:30 pm & In-Person – 6:30 to 8 pm). Here is the 
 Zoom link – 
 https://hazelparkschools.zoom.us/j/87148878430  – 
 for all three meetings taking place on Zoom. Each 
 In-Person meeting will take place at the Ford 
 Administration Building (1620 E. Elza). 

 The bond will address several school construction 
 matters, as well as safety and security efforts. We 
 hope the HPS community members will join us for 
 these Bus Tours and Community Meetings. For more 
 information regarding the 2024 Bond Proposal 
 please click on this link –  HPS Bond  – for it.  The  proposed updates for Webb are listed in the 
 box and can also be found on the district website. 
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 Technology 
 Please note that the same rules apply for smart watches as they do for cell phones. 
 Students cannot have any electronic devices from home on them or with them during the 
 school day.  We are responsible for monitoring our students on technology and we are not 
 able to do that for devices beyond what the school provides.  If  your child has to carry a 
 device they must leave it in their backpacks/lockers or give them to their teachers before 
 school.  Please make sure you and your child(ren) are following this important rule. If 
 students are using/wearing devices during the school day, they will be confiscated and 
 sent to the office for a parent to pick up at the end of the school day. 

 Change of Early Dismissal Procedure 
 Per board policy, we can no longer release students to people on their emergency list 
 without some sort of communication from parents.  We either need a call (from the 
 number of a parent listed on MiStar), written note or email (from the email of a parent 
 listed on MiStar) to release a student from school early giving the person permission to 
 take their child out of school.  This can ONLY be done for people that are listed as 
 emergency contacts in MiStar.  We CANNOT release students early to a person not listed 
 as a contact in MiStar even with a note. 

 Little Caesar’s Fundraiser 
 The fifth grade students are 
 selling pizza kits to help with the 
 costs of going to 5th grade camp. 
 If you are interested in buying 
 some pizza kits to help the 5th 
 graders out, here is the link for 
 online ordering: 



 March is Reading Month 
 Below is the reading spiritwear calendar for the month of March.  All students are 
 welcome to join us by dressing up each day as we celebrate reading month at Webb. 






















